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Topic: YALS Editor Report  

 
Journal Development 
 
It is my recommendation that the YALSA Board, YALSA staff, the Editorial Advisory Board, 
and RoseMary Honnold discuss the results of the member survey to determine what direction 
YALS should head in the future.  As discussed at ALA’s Annual Conference in Washington, 
D.C., I sometimes found it difficult to balance the journal’s tone since we have always tried to 
cater to practitioners, as well as academics.  


